Are you a parent of a disabled child?
Do you have a disability?

There is an opportunity of a lifetime for people from your area to take part in an internationally recognised course for disabled people and parents of disabled children.  

£10,000 has been pledged to book four places on a course that has been proven to change the lives of disabled people. It brings together experts from all over the world to help build better lives for local people facing the challenges of disability.  

Starting at the end of February, this will be the first Partners in Policymaking course held in the Yorkshire and Humber area. 

The courses have been running for ten years in the UK with amazing results and involves one Friday-Saturday commitment a month for eight months with transport, acommodation and support costs included. 

A Graduate says, “I couldn’t see a future for my son, but now instead of blocking out what might happen we are looking forward to him doing ordinary things that everyone else takes for granted.  He’s now setting up his own company.  I never thought this could be possible.”

Lawraine Hails (another Graduate) said, “It isn’t just about getting the right services.  My daughter used to come home from special school and do nothing.  Now she has real friends.  She has a life!”

For an application form or more information, please contact Maria Rules on 07729 383482, Liz Barraclough on 01429 266541 or Lawraine Hails on 01207 232727.
